TESTIMONY TO HOUSE BUSINESS AND LABOR COMMITTEE
Hearing February 3, 2020 on House Bill 4076

Dear Rep. Salinas,

Thank you for your service to Oregon!

As your constituent and a member of the American Association of University Women of OR (AAUW), |
support House Bill 4076 which creates a Task Force to study the problem of age discrimination in
Oregon and to make recommendations for legislative action.

Age discrimination is real and affects real people in very harmful ways. | am concerned that Oregon law
does not better protect older citizens. This Task Force would help define the scope of the problem and
offer suggestions to the legislature to correct the situation.

Your efforts on behalf of this bill will be very helpful! Thank you in advance!

Sincerely,

Karen Rottink



